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NOTIFICATION OF THE JEANNE CLERY ACT

The Jeanne Clery Act, (Originally titled the Student Right to Know and
Campus Security Act) was established by the Department of Education in
1990. The Act requires colleges and universities to prepare, publish and
distribute crime statistics to students and employees. Statements in the
document include policies concerning campus law enforcement, security
programs, safety practices and statistics on criminal incidents.

As a prospective student or employee we invite you to view CCM’s Annual
Security Report, which can be found on the CCM Public Safety website at
https://www.ccm.edu/wp-content/uploads/pdf/safety/Right-to-Know.pdf .

If you would like a printed copy of the report or are having difficulty in
accessing the website, please contact CCM Public Safety at
PublicSafety@ccm.edu or 973-328-5550.

Stay safe,
Steven D. Ackerman
Director of Public Safety
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